Society for the Study of Curriculum History

The 33rd Annual Meeting of the Society
will be held

April 29 — April 30, 2010
in
Denver, Colorado

In conjunction with the
American Educational Research Association Annual Conference

Call for Papers — All Submissions to be made electronically

The purposes of the Society for the Study of Curriculum History are to encourage scholarly study of
curriculum history and to provide an opportunity for the presentation and discussion of research
inquiries into curriculum history. The Society was founded in April of 1977 at Teachers College,
Columbia University. Attendance at the annual meeting, held in conjunction with the AERA
conference, is open to all.

Proposals for the SSCH meeting should generally reflect interpretations of important issues and
influential events and persons in the history of the curriculum field, and in the history of the formation
of curriculum theory, curriculum policy, and curriculum practice. We welcome traditional papers and
symposium submissions, but we also are interested in new and alternative forms of presentation.

The Society welcomes submissions from professors, international scholars, and doctoral students
researching all aspects and subjects of the school curriculum.

Send the following (as a single file) electronically:

1. Cover page including title of paper, name of presenter, institutional affiliation, office mailing
address, office telephone and fax numbers and e-mail addresses;

2. A 500 word proposal that includes statements of objectives, theoretical framework, research
methods, data sources, and general conclusions.

Single copies of electronic submissions should be sent to burlbaw@neo.tamu.edu
Include as the subject line of the email - SSCH 2010 Session Proposal

Deadline for receipt of proposals is December 15, 2009.

All proposals will be reviewed; authors will be notified of acceptance by February 1, 2010
For more information about the Society for the Study of Curriculum History, contact the

Executive Secretary, Dr. Lynn Matthew Burlbaw, at 979-845-6195 or by email at

Burlbaw@neo.tamu.edu or visit organization web-site at http://ssch.cehd.tamu.edu/

The Society encourages the copying and re-distribution of this form. Thank you.



